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05 June 2020 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
Planning Act 2008, Scottish Power Renewables Limited, Proposed East Anglia One 
North Offshore Wind Farm 
 
Response to Examining Authority’s Rule 9 Letter 
 
On 16 December 2019, the Marine Management Organisation (the “MMO”) received 
notice under section 56 of the Planning Act 2008 (the “PA 2008”) that the Planning 
Inspectorate (“PINS”) had accepted an application made by Scottish Power Renewables 
Limited (the “Applicant”) for determination of a development consent order for the 
construction, maintenance and operation of the proposed East Anglia One North Offshore 
Wind Farm (the “DCO Application”) (MMO ref: DCO/2016/00004; PINS ref: EN010077). 
 
The Applicant seeks authorisation for the construction, operation and maintenance of DCO 
Application, comprising of up to 67 wind turbine generators together with associated 
onshore and offshore infrastructure and all associated development (“the “Project”).  

The MMO received a Rule 9 letter on 21 May 2020. In response to this letter, the MMO 
submits the following:  
 
1. Comments on Relevant Representations (RRs) 

 
The MMO has reviewed the Relevant Representations of various advisors and currently 
has no comment to make. The MMO would like to review the responses to Relevant 
Representations made by the applicant, as well as further written representations from 
advisors, before providing comments.  
The MMO will continue to review the responses made and provide comments on the 
Relevant Representations in response to the Rule 8 letter.  

  



2 
 

The MMO has entered into a Statement of Common Ground with the applicant which will 
be submitted by the applicant on behalf of the MMO in response to this Procedural 
Decision- Rule 9 letter.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Jack Coe 
Marine Licensing Case Officer 
Telephone: 02080265726 
Email: Jack.Coe@marinemanagement.org.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




